Dunn Co. News – Please publish on Sunday, July 1, 2018
Town of Red Cedar
Notice to Residents – Fireworks

[bookmark: _GoBack]	Use and possession of fireworks as defined in Wis. Stats. 167 (generally, anything that leaves the ground and explodes) requires a municipal permit. No fee is required. Contact (715) 556-5034 for information on how to obtain a permit from the Town of Red Cedar. Permits are issued at the Chairman’s discretion. Violations of Wis. Stats. 167.10(9) can result in a forfeiture up to $1,000.00. Violations should be reported to local law enforcement. 

Cheryl Miller, Clerk
(715) 556-5034
